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Irvine Managing Partner Jim McDonald was featured in this week’s Law Firm’s section of the
Orange County Business Journal. In this feature, Jim described how wage-and-hour lawsuits and
individual disability discrimination claims are still very frequent, and as a result of the #MeToo
movement, sexual harassment claims are on the rise. The claims are not limited to Hollywood,
though. An increase of sexual harassment complaints are being seen in Orange County in general,
and Jim stressed the importance of businesses doing all that they can to prevent sexual
harassment, especially through company policies and training.

For the full article, visit the Orange County Business Journal. (Subscription required]

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.


https://www.ocbj.com/
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

